BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING October 11" 2016

Agreed Report

The Board wishes to thank all staff for their continuous support of
all students.

The Board wishes to congratulate all students on their wonderful
achievements in the 2016 Leaving Certificate and Junior
Certificate examinations.

The Board extends its sincere thanks to the caretaking staff. The
work they carried out during the summer is very much
appreciated.

The Board wishes to thank the administrative staff for their on-
going work.

The Board conducted the annual review of the Child Protection
Policy.



